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Youth Volunteer applications now being accepted 
 

(March 8, 2016 – Anderson, S.C.) – AnMed Health’s Volunteer Services 
department is now accepting applications for the 2016 Summer Volunteer 
Program for high school students. 
 
The program will consist of three separate two-week sessions: June 13-24; July 5-
15; and July 25-Aug 5.  Students will participate in one session and must be 
willing to volunteer Monday-Friday from 8:30 a.m. to 4 p.m. for the entire two-
week period.  Students must be at least 15 years old by June 1 to participate.   
 
Specific duties vary depending on the department, but may include running 
errands within the Medical Center, restocking supplies, assisting visitors and 
patients with “way finding,” performing light clerical duties, and assisting with 
non-medical needs in patient care areas. 
 
To learn more or to submit an application visit www.anmedhealth.org/volunteer 
and click High School Volunteers on the left side bar.   Applications must be 
submitted by April 1. 
 
If you have questions or need additional information, please call Volunteer 
Services at 864.512.1263.   
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